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February 28, 2017

MEMORANDUM TO

MS. LELANIE T. CABRERA S
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent

MS. JENITH CABAIJON
Division Coordination, Social Mobilization

Please be informed of your attendance to the two-day Buglasan Festival Workshop on

March 2-3, 2017 at the Sidlakang Village Conference Room, E.J. Blanco Drive, Piape, Dumaguete
City.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, LIB., CESO VI
OIC-Office of the Asst. Regional Director
Concurrent Schools Division Superintendent
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January 17, 2017

DR. SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ
Asst. Director
DepEd, Negros Island Region

Dear Supt. Jimenez:
Greetings!

The Buglasan Festival, the provincial fiesta of Negros Oriental, is celebrated in the
month of October every year, showcasing the various community talents, skills and local
products of the province to both domestic and international tourists.

Relative to this, we will hold a two-day Buglasan Festival Workshop on  A#larc4d 2 & 3,
2017 which aims to assess Buglasan Festival as a tourism activity for future direction in
order to produce a grand festival that is certain to stimulate economic movement in the
province and reinforce Negros Oriental’s position as a fast emerging tourism hub in the
Philippines.

The early conduct of the workshop is very important for us to improve the 10-day
celebration and for us to plan and prepare early for the 2017 Buglasan Festival to ensure
its success.

In this regard, we would like to invite you to join us in this event. Your presence is
highly appreciated.

Thank you very much.

ROELF M EGAM
Provincial Governo

VElwe:  SIDWlnG Nigy. (ofF )

Sidlakang Negros Village, E.J. Blanco Drive, Piapi, 6200 Dumaguete City
Tel. No. (63-35) 422-0675 Fax (63-35) 225-1825; Email: negortourism@yahoo.com




